Traffic Safety Committee Police Station Conference Room

Minutes from October 2014 Meeting

Meeting called to order 10:00 am by Chairman Jerry Beltis.

Present were Jerry Beltis, Harwich resident, Gerry Scannell, Harwich resident, Bill Mason, Harwich Police Chief, Bob Cafarelli, Harwich Town Engineer and Link Hooper, Harwich DPW Director.

Old Business

Read and accepted minutes from September 18, 2014 meeting.

New Business

None

Meeting Adjournment – Chairman Beltis moved to adjourn. Motion was seconded by Bob Caferelli. Motion carried unanimously. Meeting adjourned to conduct site visit at Pleasant Bay Road / Route 39 intersection, Church Street / Route 39 intersection and Main Street / Queen Anne Road intersection. Members discussed opportunities to improve safety at the Route 39 / Pleasant Bay Road intersection and developed options that will be presented in a separate report.

Respectfully Submitted,

Link Hooper, Traffic Safety Clerk

approved: 9/12/18